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2024-2025 School Year
Dear Parents and/or Guardians,

As a parent or guardian of a student at a school receiving federal Title 1 funds under the
Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA), you have the right to request information
regarding the professional qualifications of the teachers who instruct your child and the
paraprofessionals, if any, who assist them. Federal law gives you the right to receive
upon request the following information about each of your child’s classroom teachers
and their paraprofessional assistants:

e Whether lllinois has licensed or qualified the teacher for the grade levels and
subject areas in which the teacher provides instruction.

e Whether the teacher is teaching under emergency or other provisional status
through which State qualification or licensing criteria have been waived.

e Whether the child is provided services by paraprofessionals and, if so, their
qualifications.

Our staff is committed to helping your children develop the academic knowledge and
critical thinking skills they need to succeed in school and beyond. All of our teachers are
licensed and qualified, and all of our paraprofessionals meet state qualification
guidelines.

If you have any questions please contact your school’s office.

Sincerely,
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Louis Lee, Ed.D.
Deputy Superintendent
Indian Prairie School District #204
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